
Govt Degree College Ganderbal 
Department Of Information Technology 

 

NOTICE 

It has come to our attention that a significant number of Multidisciplinary 

(Information Technology) students of 1st Semester batch 2023 are 

consistently failing to attend classes regularly. The administration 

underscores that academic success is a priority, and regular attendance is 

fundamental for a comprehensive understanding of the curriculum. 

The following students are urgently required to report to the college on a 

priority basis due to their exceptionally low attendance 

INSHA 
SHOWKAT 

IMTIYAZ 
AHMAD 
ZARGAR 

TAWSEEF 
HASSAN 

ZAMINALI 
BHAT 

Shakeel 
Ahmad 
Mansoori 

Ubaid 
Parvaiz 

AZAN BILAL 

YAWAR RASOOL 
HAJAM 

SAIKA SHAFI GOWHER 
AHMAD BHAT 

ZUBAIR 
AHMAD 
WANI 

NIGEENA 
JAN 

Zahid 
Maqbool 

MOMINA 
AMIN 

EYMAN 
MEHRAJ 

SUHAIL 
FAROOQ 

MUFEED 
MUSHTAQ 

KHUSHBOO 
FAYAZ 

MEHAK 
JAVID 

ARIZOO 
NAZIR 

Jannat ul 
Nisa 

Tanzil Ishtiyaq 
Mir 
 

AUROOBA 
FAROOQ 
 

This official notice serves as a formal warning. Students listed above are 

advised to rectify their attendance records promptly to avoid potential 

consequences, which may include academic penalties or restrictions. 

We emphasize the gravity of maintaining regular attendance, and failure to 

address this matter may adversely impact your academic standing. 

 

H.O.D Information Technology      Date: 13-Nov-2023 

   


